
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Coming up next week… 

23.06.25 
 

Maths 

In Maths this week we will be learning about time. We will explore using different vocabulary 

related to time throughout the week. First, we will describe our own routine and use “before”, 

“after”, “first”, “next” and “finally” to describe, sort and order events. We will learn the 

sequence of the days in a week and know that there are 7 days that repeat in a cycle. We will 

then explore the sequence of the months of the year and begin to learn the number of days in 

each month. 

 

Maths Homework 

Have a look at a calendar. Start with looking at one week. How many days are there? When 

are the children at school? When are adults at work? Is there anything that happens 

repeatedly, on the same day of the week? Then look at the months of the year. How many are 

there? What are the names of them? Practise saying the order they come in. Which month 

would be before or after a given month? When do people in your family have birthdays? How 

many days are there in these months? 

 

English  
 

Now our moral has been chosen, we know the characters in our story, the setting and planned 

how the lesson will be learnt … it’s time to start the writing of our own fable. 

 

Phonics and Reading 

We will be learning the following sounds this week:  

sh/ ti ssi si ci -potion, mission, mansion, delicious 

Tricky words: Review previously learned words 

 

VIPERS text: Lost in the Storm   

Topic  
Geography- This week we will be learning about physical and human features of England. 

 

 



Science- Following sharing The Gruffalo by Julia Donaldson, we will be zoologists and go on a 

Gruffalo hunt. We will be recapping on our knowledge of animal features and using our science 

skills to observe, measure and record animal footprints. 

 

RE – We will be exploring the question: How can we care for the world we all share? 

 

Music – This week, we will be learning about pitch and rhythm. 

 

PSHE- This week Milo will be helping us identify the difference between spending and saving. 

 

PE- Due to Sports day we will only be having one additional PE lesson. This lesson will be on 

Wednesday for Badgers and Hedgehogs. Squirrels PE will be on Friday. 

 

 

 
Please note that as the week progresses it is sometimes necessary to change what is 

planned to meet the learning needs of the children and therefore changes to the above 

may occur. 

 

Additional notes and reminders 

 

We will be using the field for outside PE lessons, so please be mindful if your child 

suffers from hay fever you may want to administer their medication on these days.  

 

Important dates: 
 

Tuesday 24 June Sports Day Year 1 9:15-10:00 All children need to wear their PE kit 

for the day. No earrings or other jewellery. Please only send your child in laced 

trainers if they can tie their own laces. 

 

Wednesday 11th July Shared learning phonics session.  

Hedgehog class: 9.00-9.30 

Squirrel Class: 9.30- 10.00 

Badger Class: 10-10.30 

 

 

Class email addresses: 

badgers@mead.surrey.sch.uk 

hedgehogs@mead.surrey.sch.uk 

squirrels@mead.surrey.sch.uk 
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